From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

13, Norham Gardens,



Oct. 12th, 10.

Dear Sir Fletcher,

On the 24th we hold the first meeting of the Oxford Branch of the Research Defence Society. Lord Cromer is taking the chair, and he and the Warden of New College will speak. Could you not come and help us? It would give us great pleasure to have you here, and you would be a drawing card for the undergraduates,

who are difficult fellows to catch. Should you be able to come please give Mrs.Osler and myself the pleasure of your company.

Sincerely yours,

mosler